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Sonali Dhadve

From: Nikhil Rane <nikhil.rane@travelfoodservices.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 11:48 AM
To: Sonali Dhadve
Cc: Shashank Mahadik
Subject: RE: Uniform Required for Maintenance staff at Mumbai T1

Dear Sonali, 
 
Please find below trail mail for your reference. 
 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Nikhil Rane 
Assistant Manager-Maintenance. 
Mob: +91 8108794093 
Email Id :- nikhil.rane@travelfoodservices.com 
Website: www.travelfoodservices.com 
 

From: Nikhil Rane  
Sent: 09 October 2024 18:54 
To: soanali.dhadve@k-corp.in 
Cc: Shashank Mahadik <shashank.mahadik@travelfoodservices.com> 
Subject: FW: Uniform Required for Maintenance staff at Mumbai T1 
 
Dear Sonali, 
 
Please keep trail mail for your reference from Akshay Sir and please process the PO as discussed for Maintenance staff Uniformed at Mumbai T1. 
 
Also same has discussed with Shashank sir also regarding the confirmation. 
 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Nikhil Rane 
Assistant Manager-Maintenance. 
Mob: +91 8108794093 
Email Id :- nikhil.rane@travelfoodservices.com 
Website: www.travelfoodservices.com 
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From: Akshay Sharma <akshay.sharma@semolinakitchens.com>  
Sent: 29 September 2024 14:05 
To: Nikhil Rane <nikhil.rane@travelfoodservices.com>; Shashank Mahadik <shashank.mahadik@travelfoodservices.com> 
Cc: Benjamin Yejman <yejman.benjamin@travelfoodservices.com>; Ashish Nagar <ashish.nagar@travelfoodservices.com>; Mumbai Maintenance 
<mumbai.maintenance@travelfoodservices.com> 
Subject: RE: Uniform Required for Maintenance staff at Mumbai T1 
 
I don’t have this PR pending with me. 

From: Nikhil Rane <nikhil.rane@travelfoodservices.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2024 7:24 PM 
To: Akshay Sharma <akshay.sharma@semolinakitchens.com>; Shashank Mahadik <shashank.mahadik@travelfoodservices.com> 
Cc: Benjamin Yejman <yejman.benjamin@travelfoodservices.com>; Ashish Nagar <ashish.nagar@travelfoodservices.com>; Mumbai Maintenance 
<mumbai.maintenance@travelfoodservices.com> 
Subject: Uniform Required for Maintenance staff at Mumbai T1 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Following our recent telephone conversation concerning the procurement of new uniforms for the Mumbai T1 Maintenance Department staff,  
 
I understand that the purchase request was declined due to the inclusion of the TFS company logo on the T-shirt. In accordance with your 
recommendation and discussions with Mr. Shashank, we can proceed with the uniform T-shirts without the company logo.  
 
I kindly request your guidance on whether we can move forward with this revised purchase request for the Maintenance staff uniforms. It is essential to 
expedite this process, as the newly joined staff are currently required to report for duty in formal attire.  
 
I appreciate your assistance in facilitating the necessary steps for this matter.  
 
For your reference, I have attached the details of the previous purchase request. 
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Thanks & Regards, 
Nikhil Rane 
Assistant Manager-Maintenance. 
Mob: +91 8108794093 
Email Id :- nikhil.rane@travelfoodservices.com 
Website: www.travelfoodservices.com 
 


